
 
 

 

 
 
21 November 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

FLIS Meeting 26th November 

I am inviting you to a Friends of Little Ilford School (FLIS) meeting on Tuesday 26th November 
from 4.30 to 5.30.  This is the forum for parents to become involved in the school community, 
to ask questions, to share views and opinions and to learn about how you can support your 
child’s learning 

The aim of this session will be to inform parents and carers about the rights and status of EU, 
EEA and Swiss citizens living in the UK in light of Brexit (deal or no deal). 

The session will be run by the Roma Support Group providing you with information on what 
‘settled status’ and ‘non settled status’ means and what the EU Settlement Scheme will give 
you rights to, such as travel around the UK, work and benefits etc. 

I look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 26th November. 

If you are coming to the session, can you please complete the attached slip and ask your 
child/ward to hand it in to the front office or email me at flis@littleilford.org (if the link does not 
work then just email me at this address). 

Yours faithfully 

 

R. Bansal 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Child’s name …………………………………………….. Tutor Group: ………………… 
 
Yes I will attend the session on the EU Settlement Scheme for EU, EEA and Swiss citizens 
 
Name of parent/carer: ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
Phone number: ……………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Email address: ………………………………………………………………………………. 
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